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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
 

RE: Y6 trip to Lancaster University, 27.2.24 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

We have been given an exciting opportunity to take part in the Leadership and Teamwork 
workshop at Lancaster University on Tuesday 27th February 2024. 
 

The workshop will be led by the Students Union, and will be centred on teamwork and 
leadership; the children will engage in lots of fun, challenging, practical activities. Given that 
they are soon to be moving on to their respective high schools, this will be a great 

opportunity to build confidence and assurance as part of their transition. 
 
We will be taking the bus from outside school at approximately 9.30am, arriving for a 10am 

start. The session will be finished at 2pm, therefore we will be returning to school before 
their normal finishing time. 

 
This trip incurs the cost of £1.40 to be paid via ParentPay, in order to cover the cost of the 
coach return trip. 

 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, snack, and water bottle. If your child is on free 
school meals, and would like a school packed lunch, please indicate this in your child’s diary. 

Full school uniform is required for this trip. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Haughton and the Y6 Team 
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